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Ruth Nettles

To: Paula Isler
Subject: RE: Good morning

Very good. I shall use this e-mial for documentation, and will also use the RAF payment in
the new docket. Thanks, Paula.

————— Original Message—--——--

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2004 3:07 PM
To: Ruth Nettles

Cc: Jackie Gilchrist

Subject: RE: Good morning

I checked and both certificates have paid the 2003 RAF.

owner of Friendly Wash, Inc. at 3:00 p.m. today and he said he is not in the payphone
business any longer, that he had sold his only payphone to South Miami Wash Bowl and that
he wants to cancel his certificate. Therefore, please open a docket to cancel Friendly
Wash, Inc.'s payphone certificate, effective 12/31/03. Do not cancel the South Miami
certificate. ©No name change or anything like that. Thanks.

So, I called Marlon Irigoyen, the

————— Original Message-----
From: Ruth Nettles

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2004 2:44 PM
To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: Good morning

Paula, I faxed over to you the DN concerning TE218, Friendly Wash, Inc.; are they saying

that the name is different? Is there any action that the Commission needs to take based on
this information received, about the sale of payphones?

————— Original Message—-----
From: Paula Isler

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2004 1:47 PM
To: Ruth Nettles

Subject: FW: Good morning

Ruth, nothing from my group.

————— Original Message-—----
From: Barbara Bailey

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2004 12:34 PM
To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: Good morning

Nothing at alll

————— Original Message-----

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2004 11:53 AM
To: Barbara Bailey

Cc: Ruth Nettles

Subject: RE: Good morning

DOCUMINT NUMRER-DATE
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I have not had any correspondence with Friendly Wash (TE918) or South Miami Wash Bowl
(TD940) .

Barbara, have you had any evaluations with either company?
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————— Original Message-—----

From: Ruth Nettles

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2004 11:46 AM
To: Raquel Tully

Cc: David Brown; Paula Isler

Subject: Good morning

I have a copy of a note that states: (This cy of the note was left on the front counter
without any explanation. -

Important notice: To: FL Public Service Commission

This Payphone (305) 661-2572 has been sold to =

South Miami Wash Bow/Inc. (their new payphone # is: (305)661-8050

So:= Friendly Wash Inc. = Does note have any payphone whatsoever! Make sure you updated
this in your computer for this year 2004. Thank you!

I just need to know whether or not there was other correspondence, and whom it came from?
Was there payment received? any clues?

Please let me know any other information. Thanks for your help.



